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To ask the Secretary of State for Health, how many haemophiliac patients are known to have 
contracted hepatitis C as a consequence of contaminated blood; how many are known to 
have died; what representation& she has received from relatives; how she has replied; and if 
she will make a statement. 

MR SACKVILLE 

Figures are not available centrally for haemophilia patients who have contracted hepatitis C 
through contaminated blood, or for those who have died. I understand from the United 
Kingdom Haemophilia Directors that of 128 haemophilla patients known to have died in 1993, 
12 showed the cause of death as liver disease of which hepatitis C may have been the cause. 
Some representations have been received seeking payments to haemophilia patients who may 
have been infected with hepatitis C. We have responded that the Government have no plans 
to make such payments. 
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